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Attention:        Douglas Shire Planning Dept 
 
Date:06/10/2022  
                                       
Re: New Development Application & Request for Fee Reduction  
 
Dear Sir/ Madame  
    
Please find attached with the DA application and a site plan of proposed Earth Works 

The total volume of earth to be moved is estimated to be 125/meters/ Cubic.  

The maximin height of any cut will not exceed 1 meter 

The proposed earthworks are intended for the placement of a future shed. However, the 
area will initially be used for parking of vehicles and equipment. 

Given the DA application is relatively simple. We are requesting a lowering of the excessive 
high application fee for this simple Operational Works Permit (total value of $3000)  

Further, it is noted the DSC Town Planner, Daniel Lamond is absence for 8 weeks as of 
today.  I hope this will not add to the delays encountered to date. A rapid determination 
would be required if we are to avoid the challenges of the coming Wet Season. 

Your expedient cooperation would be appreciated    

Yours Faithfully  
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